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March 18, 2021 
  
 
Matt Atkins   
Director of Operations and Maintenance 
Augean RNG LLC  
235 Pine St., Suite 1100  
San Francisco, CA 94104 
 
RE:  2021 Biogas –Design, Testing & Construction – Augean RNG – Dekker Rd (Insp. No. 
8223) 
 
Dear Mr. Atkins: 
  
Thank you for your letter dated March 5, 2021, addressing the findings of our 2021 inspection 
conducted at the Augean RNG LLC (Augean) Dekker Rd Unit.  
 
Staff accepts Augean’s proposals to bring these items into compliance. Please note that physical 
records that substantiate an operator’s compliance with all applicable federal and state pipeline 
safety regulations are a key component of our inspection program. This inspection will be closed 
as of the date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks Augean’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection.   
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dave Cullom at (360) 
489-8684. 
 
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc:   Dan Evans, Principal, Promus Energy  

Gary Coppedge, Principal, Promus Energy  
Stephen Hernandez, Denver Operations Manager, The Compliance Group  
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